Insect Repellent Permission Form

The children and staff at Waverly Child Care and Preschool look forward to spending
time outdoors during the summer months.

Upon the recommendation of public health officials, due to high risk of insect borne
disease, insect repellent containing DEET can be applied to your child. This will be
applied once daily. The Center will provide insect repellent for your child, and
apply it before going outdoors the first time each day. If your child has a skin allergy
you may provide your own bottle of labeled insect repellent.

*Please mark one of the following:

Yes, I give Waverly Child Care & Preschool staff permission to
apply insect repellent to my child.

No, I do not give Waverly Child Care & Preschool staff permission
to apply insect repellent to my child.

Child's Name

Classroom

Signature of parent/guardian Date




